From: FISMA DIRECTOR GENERAL

Sent: jeudi 26 janvier 2023 09:45

To: nsuranceeurope.eu'

Cc: (FISMA)

Subject: FW: follow up discussion?

Dear

Thank you for your email. Mr Berrigan would be available to meet on Friday 17th February at 10.30. Would this time be convenient for you?

I have copied my colleague who will organise a V-pass for you to enter DG FISMA.

Kind regards,

Director General



European Commission

DG FISMA - Directorate-General for Financial Stability, Financial Services and Capital Markets Union



The views expressed in this e-mail are my own and may not, under any discussions, be interpreted as stating an official position of the European Commission.

Fram: @insuranceeurope.eu>

Date: 25 January 2023 at 18:34:04 CET

Ta: "BERRIGAN John (FISMA)'
Subject: follow up discussion?

Dear

It was very interesting to listen to you today and it would be great if we could follow up on key topics for the insurance industry (RIS, S II and international competitiveness). Would you have availabilities for a meeting on either of the following dates:

- 1. 8 February: after 15:00
- 2. 10 February; whole day
- 3. 13 February: after 16:00
- 4. 17 February: morning

Thanks in advance and I am looking forward to meeting you.



Watch "<u>Reporting for duty</u>" our latest Cover Note webinar with Patrick de Cambourg, EFRAG's new Sustainability Reporting Board chair

This message may contain confidential and/or privileged material. If you are not the intended recipient, please inform the sender and delete the message from your system. Any unauthorised disclosure, use or dissemination of this message, either in whole or in part, is prohibited. Insurance Europe does not accept responsibility for the content of this message and the message shall not be construed as legally binding on Insurance Europe. You can find out about how Insurance Europe processes your personal data here.